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We extend our welcome to all those attending our public surgeries for advice on these or other 
issues. For more information please visit  www.met.police.uk/crimeprevention.co.uk

Dear Ward Member
Please have a read of what the team have been doing.

Follow Us On Twitter :- @MPSEastcoteXH

The Eastcote team have maintained their focus on keeping a strong policing presence on the ward and have achieved this by carrying
out numerous High visibility cycle and foot patrols targeting crime hotspots for Burglary, Motor vehicle crime, ASB and drugs activity.
The team recently took part in the Safer Neighbourhoods Week of Action. The purpose of the Neighbourhoods Week of Action was to
police the ward with a strong Multi-agency approach where third party agencies and the community work alongside the police to make
the ward a safer place, but to also raise awareness in relation to important topics such as Violence Against Women and Girls and day to
day crime that affects the ward such as Burglary, Robbery and ASB. During the Neighbourhoods Week of Action, the Eastcote team
worked alongside the South Ruislip team to deliver crime prevention advice and tips to members of the public. The team would like to
thank Hillingdon Mayor, Becky Haggar for attending a crime prevention stall at Sainsbury’s South Ruislip where the Eastcote team were
assisting the South Ruislip team. The Eastcote team also visited Newnham Junior school where they delivered a safety talk to children
at the school. PCSO Robinson is delivering Walk & Talk sessions, where women can share their thoughts and experiences on women
safety. If you are interested in attending a Walk & Talk session please make contact with the team via our contact details overleaf. The
team continue to carry out weapon sweeps on the ward and are now holding community weapon sweeps where volunteers can learn
and understand what police look for during weapon sweeps. If you are interested in volunteering for any of our community weapon
sweeps, please do make contact with the team. If you have any knives that you do not want or come across that are discarded please
dispose of them safely at a knife bin. The nearest knife bin is located in the rear Aldi car park located on Eastcote High Street. The team
continue to provide crime prevention advice via Twitter and Online Watch link. The team would like to thank Eastcote residents for

their continued support and for the invaluable intelligence they provide. The team greatly appreciate it.
Thank you.

http://www.met.police.uk/crimeprevention.co.uk


Residents can contact us using any of the following methods

Email        : SNTWAMailbox-.Eastcote@met.police.uk
Twitter      : @MPSEastcoteXH for regular updates. 
Telephone: 02082461823
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Eastcote & East Ruislip Safer Neighbourhood 
Team
Hillingdon Borough Police
Ruislip Police Station
The Oaks, Ruislip
HA4 7LE

COVID-19 Advice:-
Please follow the right advice and Stay Safe!
If you DO have Symptoms – Get a PCR Test & Stay at home.
If you have NO Symptoms – Get regular rapid lateral flow tests & report rapid lateral flow test results.
What you need to do:- https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
What to do if you have Coronavirus symptoms:- https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19

Crime Prevention 
Advice!

Community Engagements
07/02/23 – Drop in Surgery – Eastcote Library – 2pm – 3pm
10/02/23 – Crime Prevention Stall – Aldi – 2pm – 3pm 
13/02/23 – Coffee with a Copper – TAG Café – 11am – 12pm 
14/02/23 – Community Weapon Sweep – 3pm-4pm –
For more details please contact Team via email.
17/02/23 – Crime Prevention Stall – Aldi - 11am -12pm
23/02/23 – Walk & Talk – Eastcote Station – 12pm – 1pm 
23/02/23 – Walk& Talk – South Ruislip Station – 2pm - 3pm
26/02/23 – Crime Prevention Stall – Aldi – 1pm – 2pm   

If you would like to discuss any
problems you may have, pass on any
information in confidence, receive
regular updates, then please join us.
If you can’t make it and would still
like to speak to us, you can always
contact us via email.
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